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Argyll and Bute Council’s Economic Development Action Plan (EDAP), which fits and aligns with the 

Argyll and Bute Community Plan, has received endorsement from the Council’s Strategic 

Management Team and the Economy Policy and Performance Group.  

We now wish to share the EDAP with the each of the four Local Area Community Planning Groups 

(LACPGs) in order to gain their input. The revised Plan will subsequently go forward to the Area 

Committees, Executive and full Council for endorsement. 

At each of these sessions with the LACPGs, representatives from the Development Services 

Department will deliver a short presentation followed by a group discussion focusing on the three 

questions outlined below: 

1. In your opinion what are the key priorities in the EDAP? 

2. Do these priorities fit with the ambitions of your area? 

3. How do we ensure that partners (private, public and voluntary) participate with the 

implementation of the EDAP? 
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